Barcelona 12 May 1967

Captain William D. Higgins

Huropean Office of Aerospace Researbh
47 Cantersteen

Bruessels

Belgium

a'ns’

Thank you fer your letter of 9 May.(ERKS)

As on 30 Xgmuary I sent te Mr. Jehn E.
Raymond, Directer NERCP. five copies of my propesal fe!an exten-
sion of my centract for the peried 1 July 1967 te 30 June 1968
made in the form reguired by the Navy I suppese that the funds
received by yeu mean that they have accepted.

In view of your letter I should be glad if
yeu will let me know how many copies of my prepesal yeu reguire

and if I must make them in the form stated in yeur "Guide"

Sincerely

Fe. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Cuimera 66 pral.2?
Barcelena - 17, Spain
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